

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 17, 2015

Jake Bordenave, P.E.
Bordenave Designs
PO Box 91194
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109



RE: North Coors Self Storage Grading and Drainage Plan Engineers Stamp Date None (J10-D013)

Dear Mr. Bordenave,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1/29/2015, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan cannot be approved for Grading Permit or building permit until the following comments are addressed.

- Provide a PE stamp with date and signature.
- Provide a letter or Email from PNM stating that the First Flush Pond in their PUE is acceptable.
- Provide a letter or Email from NMDOT stating that the removal of the single C catch basin and placing a Double D catch basin in its place, in their roadway is acceptable.

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Department Development and Review Services

Centa a Chan

RR/CC C: File